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14th September 2020 
 

Phonics Workshop – Tuesday 22nd September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following our successful session last year, we have once again organised an information session for 
parents of children in Hedgehog Class.  During the session, we will explain the current phonics 
requirements for Reception and Year 1 pupils, how we teach this and what support you can provide.  We 
will also cover the use of ‘Tapestry’. 
 
This ‘Phonics Workshop’ will be held by teaching staff and takes place on Tuesday 22nd September at 
4pm.  The session will be held via Microsoft Teams. 
 
It would be great if as many parents/carers as possible could attend this event and in order to prepare, 
we would be grateful if you would complete and return the slip at the bottom of this letter no later than 
Friday 18th September. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Sally Johnson & Zoe Horton 
Hedgehog Class Teachers 
 
 

Phonics Workshop – Tuesday 22nd September 2020 – Reply Slip 
 

Child’s Name:  _________________________________ 
 
I will be joining the Phonics Workshop on Tuesday 22nd September 2020   0 
 
I will not be able to join the Phonics Workshop      0 
 
The email address to send the Microsoft Teams Invitation to is………………………………………………… 
 
Name:   _________________________ Signed:  _________________________ 
 
Date:  _________________________ 
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